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Bryan the Guest of National
Democrats at a Banquet.

HIS RESPONSE TO A TOAST.

Hie 3otect One a Gnest of
Honor at a JrflVnon Hanquet at the

', Same Hotel Wliere the Xebraakan
i Wu Entertained.

Waphisgtox. April 14. The one-hundr-

and flfty-fourt- h anniversary
of Jefferson's birthday was celebrated
last nipht at the Metropalitan hotel by
a subscription dinner given under the
auspices of the National Association of
Democratic Clubs. The first celebra-
tion of the anniversary of Jefferson's
birth occurred at the same hostelry,
then known as the Indian Queen.
Jackson was the puest of honor and the
occasion was made memorable by the
presence of Vice President John C.
Calhoun and other Democratic leaders
of that day. Last nip-fi- William J.
Bryan of Nebraska, the late Demo-
cratic candidate for president, was the
guest of honor. Congressman MaMil-l- i

ii was toiistui aster.
The order of the set toasts was as fol-

lows :

"Thomas Jefferson : We celebrate
the anniversary of his birth, not in the
spirit of personal idolatry, but from re-

gard and reverence for his political
principles," William J. Bryan of Ne-
braska.

The diffusion of information ana
arraignment of all abuses at the bar of
public reason"(from Jerson's inaugural
address), James K. Jones of Arkausas.

"Equal and exact lustice to all meu
of whatever state or persuasion, religi-
ous or political, ' Richard P. Bland of
Missouri.

"The declaration of independence:
An enduring monument of that devo-
tion of liberty and abhorrauce of
tyranny which stamp the character and
marks the whole course of the life of
its author," Joseph C. Sibley of Penn-
sylvania.

Peace, commerce and honest friend-
ship with all nations, entangling alli-
ances with none" (from the same ad-
dress), John J. Leutz of Ohio.

'An aristocracy of wealth is of more
harm and danger than benefit to so
ciety" (Jefferson's), Andrew J. Lips-
comb of Virginia.

"A jealous care of the right of ejec-
tions by the people; a mild and safe
corrective of those abnses which are
lopped by the sword of revolution in
countries where peaceable remedies are
unprovided" (from Jefferson's inaug-
ural address), William Sulzer of New
York.

Mr. Bryan said in part :

"The Democratic party is strong just
in proportion as it proves true to the
teachings of its great founder. It is
the mission of the Democratic party to
crystalize into legislation the princi-
ples which he taught.

"The party applies Democratic prin-
ciples to the issues which arise from
time to time. For many years the
tariff, question was the paramount
issue and the party took a more ad-
vanced position each year until 18i)2,
when it declared itself in favor of a
policy which meant substantially a
tariti for revenue only. But the presi-
dent elected at that time, instead of
proceeding to carry out that portion of
the platform, forced upon public at-
tention an issue which had up to that
time been considered secondary.

"Mr. Cleveland, more than any other
one person iii this nation, is responsible
for the prominent position which the
money question now occupies. It was
his determination to complete the de-
monetization of silver and make the
gold standard perpetual that aroused
the, masses of the United States to
active resistance. The struggle for su-
premacy between the gold standard and
bimetallism was recognized as a contest
between the money power and the
common people.

"The explicit declaration in favor of
free and unlimited coinage at lrt to 1

without waiting for the aid or consent
of any other nation was made neces-
sary by the attempt of certain pubiic
men to evade preceding platforms. The
party struggle which culminated in the
Chicago convention of necessity alien-
ated a portion of the party.

"The party was placed in the position
where it was compelled to endorse the
financial policy of the president or ad-
here to the doctrines and traditions of
the party. The position taken by the
Democratic party in ISiXi will not be
surrendered. If yon doubt the perma-
nency of the Chicago platform as a
party creed, go among the rank and
file of tho party and measure the zeal
and enthusiasm which that platform
has aroused, and you will realize the
impossibility of taking a backward
etep.

"True, the present administration is
seeking to turn public attention to the
tariff question, but if our reasoning is
well founded, an increase of taxes can-
not restore prosperity to the producers
of wealth. If the Dingley bill brings
general and permanent prosperity the
Democratic party will not be in a posi-
tion to win a contest by opposing it. If,
on the , other hand, the Dingley bill
proves a disappointment to those who
advocate it. our position of 18!H will be
strengthened and public attention will
be riveted upon the fact that the cause
of financial depression is to be found in
our monetary system.

"There is much in recent events to
encourage tho followers of Thomas Jef-
ferson. The spring elections indicate
s growing sentiment along the lines of
the Chicago platform. In fact the elec-
tions which have taken place show so
great a gain that the Republican party
may now be considered a nrmty
party. It has but one hope of T.-.-a-

from the wrath to come, and that is to
secure bimetallism by international
agrecmont before the people of the na-
tion have another opportunity to speak
at the polls.

"While we who believe in independ-
ent bimetallism generally regard an in-
ternational agreement as neither neces-
sary nor possible, we may well hope for
success to any who may make the at-
tempt to secure foreign assistance. If
our opponents succeed in opening the
mints of other nations, as well a9 their
own mints, we shall rejoice, because
the condition of the people will be im-
proved and they will be able to proceed
with other remedial legislation.

"If. however, the Republican party,
after pledging itself to secure interna
tional bimetallism, finds it impossible to
fulfill that pledge, its expressed prefer-
ence for a double standard wi,U rise up
to codemn it if it attempts fcontinue
longer the evils of the gold standard."

HUNTER LIABLE TO WIN.

ah Gold nerttocrats rwide to Break
'o More Ouorara.

Frasktort, Ky., April 14. The gold
Democrats in caucus have decided to
break no more quorums in the ballot-
ing for United States senator. They
admit that Hunter is liable to be elected
now, but they say that the Blaefcburn
men who refuse to support Martin will
be responsible for the result.

If Hunter is not elected after a few
trials they will demand that he ret!rV
They are determined that if they eart-n- ot

elect a gold Democrat they will help
elect a gold Republican.

The grand jury is not ready to report.

Died For Killing III. Miatresa.
Jersey City, April 14. Paul Genz

has been hanged here. Paul (Jew
killed his mistress, Clara A.raim. in
Hoboaen, Aug. an.

Albaitt. Apr,' xie greater New

S4UI& . ' ret bT TOtO Of
b

NEW CAPITOL BILL passed.

It Now One to the Governor to fie
Signed Other ltiislnen.

Harris Brito. April 14. The Wal-

ton capitol I ill passed finally in the
house by a vote of 14'Jto 3'J. The meas-

ure now goes to the governor for his
eignature.

These bills also passed finally:
Amending the act of May 8, K!, to
allow school directors or controllers to
lew a special tax not exceeding the
amount of the aunnal tax and not
oftener than once a year, to be applied
for the purchase of grounds, the erec-

tion and furnishing of buildings and
expenses of the school districts : re-

quiring street ralways to enclose the
front and rear platforms of their cars
during the winter months ; the Foeht
amendment to the act of May IS. IH'Xi,
requiring school directors or controllers
to allow the school c hildren to have the
use of the books furnished them by the
board any time during vacation be-

tween regular school terms and provid-
ing that the teacher of each school
shall possess a valid certificate issued
bv the superintendent of public schools.

"Mr. Tillbrook called up the post joiicd
house bill repealing the prohibitory law
in the borough of Itankiu. The bill
went through finally by a vote of 101
to :i. This is the first measure of this
kind passed this session.

A communication was received from
the governor, giving notice of his ap-

proval of a bill appropriating $73,000 to
tha trustees of the Pennsylvania Home
for Feeble Minded Children at Polk.
Venango countv.

Mr. Woodruff of Pennsylvania pre-

sented a petition from the Philadelphia
Labor League indorsing the civil ser-

vice bill.
Lieutenant Governor Lyon called the

senate to order, and it was only a few
minutes until there was a lively debate
and manv charge of insincerity in re-

lation to'the bill providing for interest
on state funds. Senator Kanfmami
started the ball rolling by moving thut
the finance committee be discharged
from further consideration of the Kauf-man- n

bill providing for interest on state
funds.

Mr. Gradv, chairman of the commit-
tee, asked Mr. Kaufmanu to withdraw
the motion. He said that the tho com-

mittee had reported out another bill
that covered the ground, and that there
was no intention to smother the bill.
Considerable debate followed.

The motion of Mr. Kaatmunn did not
prevail. The calendar was then taken
up, and one of the first bills taken up
and passed was the bill which prohibits
the payment of poll tux by any person
or committee except on a written order.

Mr. Brown of est nioreland asked.
Mr. Gobiu if under the bill a candidate
or committee could get a number of
orders from people and pay their taxes.
Mr. Gobiu answered in the affirmative.
Mr. Brown said the bill was not of
much use then if committees could pay
taxes on orders. Mr. Gol.in said that
Mr. Brown should not expect too much
at one dose.

The bill passed third reading.

NO DESIGNS ON HAWAII.

Japan Kxplalna the Sending of a War- -

ship to Honolulu.
Washington. April 14. The Japan-

ese legation has received telegraphic
advices from official sources in relation
to the recent deportation from the Ha-
waiian Islands of a number of Japanese
immigrants, which do not agree en-
tirely in all details with the accounts
already published in this country.

It appears, according to these, ad-
vices, that out of r.i'8 Japanese passen-
gers brought to Honolulu by the steamer
ishinshin-Maru- , mi voluntary passen-
gers and 14ti contract laborers were
sent back to Japan. The Hawaiian
authorities refused to allow these peo-
ple to land on the ground that the vol-
untary passengers were not possessed
of $."() in gold each, as provided in the
landing law ; and because the contract
laborers had not complied with the pro-
visions of the landing law in securing
previous approval of their contracts.

The passengers thereupon petitioned
the supreme court to set aside the de-
cision of the collector general of cus-
toms forbidding them to land, bnt the
court rejected the petition on the
ground that the decision of the collec-
tor general regarding the lauding of
aliens was final, and that Japanese not
yet landed in the islands had no right
to petition.

The Japanese consul general pro-
tested against this action on the ground
that the exc lusion of the voluntary emi-
grants was in violation of treaty rights,
whatever might be the case regarding
the laborers and their alleged failure to
secure previous approval of their con-
tracts. He himself had personally ex-
amined into the facts regarding the
voluntary emigrants, and had found
that they were all in bonatide posses-
sion of the amount of money rorjuired
by law in such cases. So far as they at
least were concerned the decision of
the collector general appeared to be in
violation both of the law and of the
facts.

While it is true that one. not two
Japanese men-of-war- , as stated in press
dispatches, had been sent to Hawaii,
officials of the Japanese legation state
positively that this action has not, been
taken for the purpose of menacing the
Hawaiian government, but simply to
preserve order among the Japanese res-
ident in the island who might possibly
become excited by what they regarded
as a violation of the rights of their
countrymen.

The Japanese government believes
the difficulty is susceptible of settle-
ment by diplomatic negotiations.

SEWALL IN THE WEST.

His Views the Kecent Election
Kesult-t- .

San Francisco, April 14. Arthur
Bewail, the Democratic candidate for
vice president in the last campaign, has
arrived from the east via tho Isthmus
of Panama: Mr. Sewall has been on
the water for the past :0days, and con-
sequently is not familiar with the po-
litical happenings of that period. He
said :

"I place no special sinfiieance upon
the recent I)mocratie success in east-
ern cities. Thev were purely the result
of local in flu en re. Th- - peonl of the
east are inclined to tru e Mc-
Kinley and I. is administration a fair
trial. Bus.ii' ss is v ry much depressed
there, ami should it not improve I think
the Democrats will jr sent the same
Silver issue four years hence, and 1

have no doubt thev will b successful.
Of course everything will depend upon
the financial condition of the country
during the next four years. The people
have been promised better times, and if
they do not get them they will again
demaud a change of administration."

TAKING UP THE PASSES.

Tho Pennsylvania Determined to Stop
the Loaning of Them.

Philadelphia. April 14. The Penn-
sylvania Railroad company has de-
termined to break up the practice of
transferring passes, whether they are
for a single transportation or annual
passes.

During the last month there have
been a number of passes taken up by
the different division conductors, and
notwithstanding orders have been is-eu-

to those who were suspected, warn-ia- g

was not taken, and the consequence
is they are now minus the courtesies of
the Pennsylvania Kailroad company.
Whenever a pass is taken up the owner
will be put ou the blacklist and no
further courtesies of this kind will be
extended to hini. The principal
trouble is said to be caused by some of
the representatives at Harrisburg. who,it is alleged. ar. must-nntli-r !..,rhoi. . J --""""

-
Will """""aid mm Indemnity.

A'Vril 14. TheCent has derided, to presi- -
: nmend to con- -grew an appropriate

for knifing hy a mob v tn indemnity
Italian cUizaua at ii. hers of three

List. t

! LIKE THE COMMISSION.

Men of All Parties Commend
McKinley's Choice.

STEVENSON ESPECIALLY rLEASINU.

She President Wanted the Oiientlon

Kafned AIhitk I'crtltli a 1 lie Ki--

I'rrMilent Feels tretiy Honored Sen-

ator Wolcott Expects .Much tiood.

! WumvoTOs. April 14. The naming
Of three commissioners by President
McKinley under the net of the last con-

gress to promote bimetallism was the
subject of considerable discussion about
the capitol. Almost without exception
the selections were commended Sen-

ators, regardless of party, were pleased
with tne selection of ex-Vi- President
Stevenson. It appears that this selec-

tion was the president's own, no one
apiearing to urge his apiwiniment.

The president desired a. Demo rat
who stood high in his party and who
was an earnest silver man. He sent for
Mr. Stevenson and. after talking the
subject over with him. decided to make
him member of the commission.
President McKinley desired that tho
subject of international bimetallism
should be lifted above party politics
and that the men selected should bo
those who would work in harmony to-

ward bringiiiir about an agreement. It
was also believed by the president that
the name of Mr. Stevenson would g.ve
the commission great weight abroad.

Among the earnest advocates of the
selection of Mr. Payne were Senators
Hoar, Allison and Chandler, all of
whom talked with tho president on tho
subject and recommended him as a
man who would materially aid the
cause of bimetallism.

Senator Wolcott is vory hopeful of
success. He looks forward tu hard
work, but says from what he learned
while abroad last year he is almost san-
guine of results. Senator Wolcott be-

lieves in the selection of the commis-
sion, especially in naming Mr. Steven-Eon- ,

a silver man and one who sup-
ported Mr. Bryan. President McKinley
has convinced everybody that ha is an
earnest bjmctallist. Bimetallism at
home and abroad, he says, will be pro-
moted by this selection.

Opposition to the scheme for interna-
tional bimetallism has developed from
an unexpected source. Morton Prewen
of England, who has given a great deal
of attention to tne subject and who has
visited this country several times in tho
interest of silver, is now opposing an
international agreement, and declares
that the money question is one which
one nation must settle for itself. Mr.
Frewen will oppose anv agreement and
use his influence against the new com-
mission when it goes abroad.

Senator Wolcott said that the gold
standard countries would oppose any
further depreciation of silver and that
efforts were now heins made to pro-ve- nt

any further fallof silver in India;
also that the demand for gold by Japan
in e stablishing a gold standard would
cause a drain of gold from Europe
which would be resisted by gold couu-- .
tries. In the L lilted States Senator
Wolcott anticipates lutle opposition to
bimetallism. What opposition Mr.
Wohoft says there is comes from the
German bankers of New York who
are already fighting bimetallism and
whose opposition the com mission wii;
meet when it goes to Europe.

Bi.noMiN'STOs, Ills., April 14. Ex-Vic- e

President Stevenson said, when ques-
tioned about his appointment on the
commission for the promotion of an in-

ternational agreement: "I appreciate
the compliment paid to me by the presi-
dent and will cheerfully render "what
assistance I can to accomplish the -t

of the commission.
I am a bimetallism I regard tlv

restoration of silver to its proper moil-functio-

as the supreme question in oi:
own country and throughout the worln.
The innxtrrance of the question cannot
be overstated. In this country the in-
crease in the volume of business is
beyond computation. In the l ght of
these facts the rehabilitation of silver is
a prime necessity. Should its demon-
etization become the settled policy the
evil days upon which we have fallen
but dimly foreshadow consequences yet
to come.

"Whatever our views may be as to
the abidty of our government to main-
tain the. free and unlimited coinage of
silver without the of the
leading countries of Europe it may
be safely assumed that every friend of
silver in our country will welcome in-
ternational bimetallism.

"As to the possibility of success of
this commission, it is known that the
trend of public sentiment in European
countries, as well as our own, is un-
doubtedly favorable to bimetallism.

"Many of the publicists of England
and Germany are in earnest accord
with our government upon this ques-
tion. Should public sentiment in those
countries justify an international con-
ference wonid undoubtedly be called
and action taken that would be deemed
projer."

THE SOUTHERN FLOOD.

A Heroic StniRsle to S:ive the tonl.i-ani- b
Lf-ve-f k.

Memphis, April 14. The river con-
tinues to rise soutii of Vicksburg and
the swift current is throwing the
waters against the Louisiana levees
with enormous force. A telegram from
TtUelah, La., reported that the levee at
Davis island, in Warren county. Miss.,
had broken, but the report was prema-
ture. The water is washing over the
levee at that point, however, and a
break may occur at any hour. Many
j.eople have left the city with their
most valuable effects and stock.

Several weak spots have developed
in the southern levee system and the
people in that section are making a
heroic struggle to save their farms and
other property. The backwater in the
fk-ode- Mississippi delta is about sta-
tionary. The river at Memphis" con-
tinues to fall slowly.

At Helena the river is declining at the
rate of two-tenth- s of a foot daily. The
refugees are flocking into Helena by
every boat. Lieutenants A. S. Rowan
and AI. Crowley of the United States
army and Captain Graham D. Fitch
have arrived at Helena on the steamer
Itasca. A conference between the of-
ficers and local relief committee was
hold.

The relief committee reported that
fi.000 people were dependent upon aid.
Three thousand dollars weekly was themm decided uioii to take care of these
people. Lieutenants Rowan and Crow-
ley later left Helena for Greenville and
the White river to investigate the situa-
tion there.

GIGANTIC INSURANCE FRAUD.
A Flttsbur Hanker Arcn.ed of Terpe-trati- ne

the swindle.
PiTTSBt-Ro- . April 14. -- C. Linfordoorisof the banking firm of C. Lin-ford oods & Co., fr, Park bniidine,is under arrest, accused of scheming todefraud eastern insuranceto the tune of fioo.ooo

companies

cf 100 policies have been takenthe lives of men. aged and decrepit
out on

inmany cases ; in others on men dying ofconsumption, and all manner of dis-.Woo-

is said to have beenbeneficiary in most of the policies.
Xo Money For the Concre.

Washixotov, April 14. Much em-
barrassment to the postal authoritieshas been caused by the falure of con-gress to pass the asked for appropria-
tion of S'W.ooo to defray the expendi-
tures or the international postal con-gres- s

to be held hero next month.
Prominent I'hy-.l- r an Head.

Mri w April 14Dr. Williamox. Milwaukee's most prominent phr-icia- n,

Las died.

CHANDLER'S HEROIC REMEDY.

Introduces tin Kesoltltlon to Seise ths
Armor flanl.

Washington, April 14. Senator
Chandler has introduced his bills em-
powering the secretary of the navy to
take possession of the armor plants of
the P.ethlehem and the Carnegie com-

panies. There are two of the bills, one
applying to each of the institutions,
the provisions being the same in both.
Senator Chandler says that it is con-

templated that only the Bethlehem
works shall be taken, unless in case of
necessity, when the Carnegie institu-
tion should also be seized. The princi-
pal section of the bill authorizes and
directs the secretary of the navy forth-
with to take possession of the land,
buildines and machinery as constitute
the armor making plant of the two
companies.

He is directed "to noui ana use sucn
land, buildings and machinery for a
period of time sufficient to enable said
secretary to manufacture at the works
embraced by said plant such portion as
he may see "fit there to manufacture of
the armor plate necessary for the com-
pletion of t he battleships Alabama, Illi-
nois and Wisconsin, now in process of
construction for the Unite! States, and
thereafter to return the possession of
said land, buildings and machinery to
said Bethlehem Iron company, to bo
held by said company as its own prop-
erty as if the taking hereby authorized
had not been made ; and the aforesaid
taking, holding and using of said land,
buildings and machinery by the said
secretary of the navy for the purpose
nfor saii. shall be deemed to be a tak-
ing thereof tor the public use of tho
United States under an obligation to
make just compensation therefor, in
accordance with the fifth amendment
to the constitution."

Tho bills provide for the adjudication
of any claims that may arise against
the government out of the transaction
by tho court of claims, whose judgment
in the case is to be final. The award
and allowance are to include sums

sufficient to equal tho damage by the
wear and tear of the plant and tho in-

terest upon its actual value, and such
additional sums as may be fairly due
for each year's use of said plant.''

Successive suits are authorized for
each year that the plants are held, and
jury trials are authorized unless tho
right to jury trial in waived by tho
owners of the plant,

AT LEAST WILL PRESS THE BUTTON

The rreoidrnt'a Keply to tho Invitation
to Naohvilla.

Washington. April 14. A delegation
representing the Tennessee exposition
has called on the president to formally
extend to him and his cabinet an invi-
tation to b present at the opening of
the exercises at Nashville May 1.

The president explained that his en-
gagement to bo present at the dedica-
tion of the Grant memorial in New
York on the 27th might interfere with
his being present on the opening day.
In case circumstances prevented his atr
tending the opening, lie said he would
be delighted to attend later with the
members of the cabinet. He will an-
nounce his decision in a few days.

In the event of his not being able to
be present at the owning day, Mr. Mc-
Kinley will start tho machinery in
motion by pressing an dectrio button
at the White House.

MORGAN'S SPEECH CONCLUDED.

The ftanltruptry 15111 Also Came I'p In
the Senate.

Washington, April 14. Senator
Morgan (Ala. ) has concluded his long
speech in the senate on the resolution
declaring that a state of war exists in
Cuba. He did not ask for a vote on the
resolution, but announced that he hoped
to secure a final vote at an early day.

The bankruptcy bill was taken up,
Mr. Lindsay (Ky. ) defending the meas-
ure against criticisms made against it.

In the course of the presentation of
memorials Mr. Cockrell (Mo.) an-
nounced that he held in his hand "one
ot the stereotyped printed petitions,
iii). ii that distinguished Indianapolis
conference, in which they desire con-
gress to surrender to them the right of
legislation." He asked that it bq re-

ferred to the finance committeo with
the understanding that he did not en-
dorse it J

DEMOCRATS MADE GAINS.

Municipal" Kleetions Held Throughout
the Slate off New Jers-y- .

New York. April 14. Incomplete
returns show more or less Democratic
pain throughout the state in the New
Jersey election. There was little ex-

citement and a light vote was polled.
In Paterson. Newark, Orange. Eliza-
beth, HotHiken and .Jersey City large
Democratic gains have been made and
a majority of the Democratic candi-
dates elected.

At Trenton and Rahway the Repub-
licans have elected their nominees for
the principal offices, but have lost
ground in the boards of freeholders. At
Camden the Republicans were also sue- -
restful, electing the heads of the ticket
nd holding the majority of the board

l aldermen.
THE MARKETS.

Pittsbcro. April 13
WHKAT-X- o. 1 red. fSiWle; No. S red. 87

NJ : m.riniT wheat. KWtStt;.
f'(lltX-- X. 2 vellow par "SU; 9

helled. 2S.''J29c; high mixed shelled, ?H
OATS-- Xo 1 white. r.V21t;-- : Xo. 8 do, X?Jitnue: exlr. Xo. a white, -- 2ii.'Wc; lieumixed. Iv
HAY Xo. I, timothy, fll.ftiai2.00; No. 2

do. ln.vi..ii.li: pa- - kimr. .:&7.: ?l. l
&l-.- for timothy.

It it "I.TI: V I .n,VA Hw.... , .- t .1111 rv -n a, -- jw ht prrpRir; live rhiekrns. small. 45jinc: drexrted. Inv,. , , ,,v(; iiui-Ks-
, ;,sic per pair:

lre-St- l. l.Vfr. 1W- - Y1-- nntlnil - 1 a .. -1- -

p r pciuti l; icISc; live Keeae..! I.-.- 1 1 .....- jmir.
HITTTER Kluln nrinta "to-".- -

Ohio fancy creamery. 171118c: fancy
r.,n, i.!ii,i ; iow grade ana

t'H KKSK Fancy Xew York full cream.
6 ..lie: Ohios. full cream, late make. ItJ'-c new 'Wisconsin Swiss, in tub. 113lnuhuiver. nw, 8u.,t9o: Ohio Swiss, in tuba!

ll.H'-- : Swiss, in bricks, 5 pound average, in
fit ilc.

EtiP.S Strictly fresh Pennsylvania andino, in cases, in larire lots. : In a Job-bing way. Halite- nclecteU. fancy stock. 1(1

lMiu; duck erfus, Iflaa c: goose eB3. 6tK&"c.

riTTsnrRO. April 13.
CATTLE The receipts fair on Monday;abont cars on sale: market Pteady: prices

1 mils hit-hc-r: today receipts liKht. markettiDciianucd. M'p mmi. n... i ..... i .s
..........
1 rune. ..lo(ft.2.: good. S4.Wii4. I: tidy. J4.&V

K""u uun iicrs. 4.3r((4.su; fair, i--i 9 a4.3U; feeders. S3.7.VM.4l bulls, otacs androws, 42.1 0Tft.T5: holocna cows, $.".Onai5.u:fresh cows and springers. --"0. infill. (l.
HOti.S-K- un fair on Monday, about S3donhlenleek cars on sale; market fairlyactive: rect-ipt- today light, market steady'

at yesterday s prices. We would qnoto the
I'"' ": I'Hmo assorted medinmjf 4.2 best Yorkers. J4.4.25; heavy i

common to fair Yorkers. .Hft4.15 pies. roughs. 2.75:.fiUSHEEP AXD LAMMS The supply wasI.ght on Monday. 15 cars on sale; market hito 15 cents higher: today receipts light, mar-ket steady. We quote these pric es: Clippedsheep choice. t.4om.4.5: good, f4.254.35;fair, 83.8VfJ4.15- - common. 83.lma3.65. Lambs'Choice. S.25;ft5.4ii; common to good, $4.25
veal calves, receipts heavy, prices

lower, selllnsat 84.nn&4.5: heavy and thincalves, S3.lj.i.d0. Wooled sheep not wanted.

Cincinnati. April 13.
HOGS-Mar- ket ste-d- y at 83.3 24.15.
CATTLE Market f rm at 7.SHEEP AM) LAMBS-Mar- ket for sheenFteatiy at 83 Uj5.(iu. Lamoa Market eteadvat 84.i4ti.7j.

Xew York. April 13.
"WHEAT Spot market mora active; No. 2red nominal: Xo. 3 hard winter, 73c.CORN Spot market quiet; Xo. 2. 29$c.OATS Spot market dull and easy; No. 2..

CATTLE Xo trading. European caklequote American steers at 11 12c per pottnd
pressed weight; sheep at W4ai3Hc per podnd'
Pressed weight; refrigerator beef at fHAlOoper pound.

SHEEP AND LAMBS-M- ar nntnd l7- Inshorn sheep.
I ip,p.'4 .f0' i"nM-"n- : nn.horn Umba. .ti

clipped do. 5.0nfJM.7ft.
WOO Market aUady at fi.s934.a0.

nevtr wants t learn, but the

reads that

OU) Honesty
CHEWING TOBACCO

is the best that is made, and
at ONOB tries it. and saves
money and secures mora
satisfaction than ever before.
A.VOLD imitations. Insist on
having the genuine. If your
dealer hasirt it ask him to
get it for you.
JIO. FUZER A BROS., LonLrTlIIfi.Kj

Your Face

Will ba wreathed with a most engaging
smile, after you invest In a

liteSewiB
EOUIPPED WITH ITS NEW

PINCH TENSION,
TENSION INGICATGH

AUTOMATIC TENSION RELEASER,

The most comnlote ami useful devices ere?
added to any scuiii machine.

The WHITE is
Durably and Handsomely CuiH.

Of Fine Finish and Perfect Adjustment,
Sews ALL SewaLIe Articles,

And will serve and please you iiji to tht full
limit of jour cxji-ct.iiijns-

.

Active iJEALtus V.ntkd in unocca
Died territory, t- - nus. Aiidrcs.',

WHITE SEVJMG mWWiE CO.,
C1.EVEI AUrt. o.

R. L. JUHSSTOH. M.J. Him. A. W. BL'CK.

tHTABLIHUCD 1872.

Johnston, Buck & Co.,
1JANK Kits,

EBENSBURG. - PKNN'A
A. W. BC4 K.

KaTABLlMHun 188.

Carrolltown Bank
OAKKOL.I.TOWN. PA.

T. A. KlIAKBlrUH, C awhler.

General --Baniw Business Transacted.
The tollowlnir are the principal feature! ofgeneral paucing hnntnees :

nr.roMiTN
KeeetTec! prMe on demand, and Interact baarIng certificate Iscued to time depositors.

(extended to enatnmerf on favorable term andiiim.su paper uioconmeo at all times.
COI,I,CtTIO. N

Made In the locality and cpon all thehanklnir- MMyKm iw. nances moderate
DRAFTN

Inned negotiable In all parts of the T'nttKt
V I." Cii u.UKD IMFUfHl oq ii part

AtTOITNTS
Ot merchants, farmers and others solicited Uwhom reasonable accomodation w;il be extendedPatrons are ssnnred that all trannactloos shali
be held as ntrlctl t.riv.i. ... , .

that
.

they
.

will be treated as liberaUy as 'good'
" WIVO nil, FV,ulb.

Kespectfnlly.
JOIIKNTOX. HI CK ft Vi.

TiJMSve MI" LTH TH T LIVPW MUST t J IW Offr,.

Caws thousands annnallvof LiverCom-plaint- s,
Ftilionsness,

sia. Constipation, ifalau foorVTlfci
wsaltfromarillTibealthyLivertLananr

canse. Why stifTer when yon caitw cored Dr. S.nford'a Liverator i a celebrated f milr rnfirlnV

Robert Cassidy's

Shaving Parlor
Tocated on r?ntr itrot - vi . .

ottice. Shaving H.Y, . r.. "'"e-- y

In done In the neattit and tsi m.t?l'0tAsnare 01 jour patronaice solicited.
KKKKUT11ASSIHT.

CATFOLKS REDUCED

ncinirnhieiM.i.,r:,r:n,,'r.i,'- -... .... jrmm tI1.ri.CC.
9

no 01 en!N(i Rt&rvinit mt

. arid

PAT FNToeVl' --ri
'""" oirem with cuanip,

DR. SNYDER, rWldrMOv.lill tOHkllTl!
octtcft.M.!

-- HO MORI DOCTORS F0K MEt

rhsr ald I was consnmptlTe, eent te
Florida, told me to heap qniet. no xcite-ane- nt.

and no tennis. Just think of ik
Oneclar I foand a little hook called 'tinlde
to Health,' by Mr, rimkaaaa, aad in it I
found ont what ailed me-- So I wrote to
her, (tot a lovely reply, told me Jnirt what to
4o, and I ana in splendid health now."

LYDIA E. PINKHAM'S
onqnen all thoso weaknesses aad ailment

so prevalent with tho aex, aad restore per-

fect health.
All Lrncirtsts Bell it as a utandard artl-rl- e.

or aent by mail. In form of Filla o
Lozenges, on receipt of S1.00.

For the care of Kidney Complaint,
either sei, the Componad has no rival.

Mrs. Pinkham freely answers letter of
Inquiry. Enclose stamp for reply.

twe sumps lor Mrs. Piokhsm s "V
e lluttrtt book, entitle

(Send 10 HEALTH Stt tTIOUETTE." B
a vaiiime el valusbl Inlormatioa. M

sc lines, and way sane years, r
Ls)ia a. Pinkham Meal. Oo.. Lrno, Mi

is stamped in cne best watch
cases made. It is the trade
mark of the Keystone Watch
Ca e Company, of Philadelphia,
th oldest, largest and best-know- n

factory in the world
1500 employees, capacity 2000
cases daily. Its products are
sold by all jewelers. It makes
the celebrated jfas. Boss Filled
Watch Cases, now fitted with
the only bow (ring) which can-
not be pulled off the case the

4 WATCH CASE OPENER SENT FREE.

WE TELL YOU
nothlne new when we ta:- - tliet it av to sa
ina i.riimniMit, mo-- t 1. nd Im

1 tint return a protii every drN ,rt.
Such i the-- Imiiii-- s offer tl.e workuis cl.We teach them how to make money raill). aiM
triiartiutc- - evcrv one- - ubo follow- - our iiiiructiottr
f.iilhluiiy she iiinkuiK of :tCM M a oiitli.

K ry 'one who takes liti.l iiiiw and uork fl)
urly ani efHiiiy mrrca-- e tlw-i- eariiiiie; lli-r- c

Ih' no abiut it; oilier- now at work
:.re doina it, and you, reader, can do the same
I hi is the let paying? bu-in- .- thit vttu
ever Iih.I the chance to --ernre. Vc-- i!l make a
?r:ive mistake it you fail to grite it a trial nl once.
If von crat the ami act iuickty, you
will Uirtlv find yourself in a ttit proiroiia
tniMiiess, at whicl: you can Furely make and mvc
Isirire sum d mom v. The remits of only a few
hour' work will olteii ual a week' waire.

l:etlier oi are ol.l or voun, man or woman, it
mane iio'ditTerence, do aa w tell you, and eue
ees will iio-e- t you at the very start. Neither
.experience or capital neceary. I loe who work
f.r us are rewarded. Whv not write to dav to.-lul-

particular. Iree ? K. AI.I.KN Ai t .
ltoa No 4iO, AuKUata. Me.

lScientigo
American

tVVU CAVrTATS.
I BilX Jjy TRADE MARKS,l.JJP DES1CN PATENTS.

COPYRIQHT8. OtoJ
For Information and free Handtxwt wrue to

Ml'XN a to, liR.iT. Saw York.
Oldest t'lireaii for seeuriujc pat-n- ta in America.
Everr Tiatetit taken ut ly us 1 l.miiiiht tx fore
Uie public itj a notice aiven Ireeotciiare In the

jfrwutific American
IrpKt ctrcntntton of anv parser In the
world. Miieii.luilr lUutrate.1. No intelligent
tnaa t.hould lw without It. Weeklv .l.Naear; fix sIt months. AMreus, ML'NN CvK,

361 liruadway. Nw York City.

THE KEELEY CURE
Wrti ticvin to bttinos men who. harinffuiiniiwininiy into the drink Iial.-- t andiwaken to find the disease cf alcoholism fastened

! ineoi. leii.jcnnir mem nntit to inauaire af-ur- s

reciiiinnsr a tlear brain. A Imu weektjursu ot treatment at the
PITTSBLRa KEELEY INSTITUTE.

Xo. iM Fifth Avenue,
--rtnros to them all their powers, mental andhysieal. i!cstr.jrs the abnormal appetite andstores iheiu to the condition they were in be--

iiiuuik 1 in stiinuianu. This has beenone 11 more than Vm cas. treated here .,..
rn-t- i them Mime of your own neighbors, tolio-- we refer with confidence aa to thesafotv and efticiericv of tl.-- k o..i-- e

e f tin it and most s. nr.-tiin- ; invest Ute.t bcud for fttlili.tilut iriviiii: fuU ini.m,
aair2M.

UflOfflBfiOSlf)"
ir:iiisij5eitii

vTil.fJrj"? rnn. for overIdiVil ncactou. In .Jl
ltbra,ll... I.nkmalarrh. 1
Nraralala. UaeLa.he

WINKELMANN & BROWN bRUQ CO
re. Hi., --. a. A

lYIouiitain House

Shaving Parlor,
Bam Stroct,tor Post Office

.He ih.t h- - rT.. -.r-
.--"I J" P"""

. vi vuv, m wum iuh or on
in an iVTt1- - "1T lbe P"" ome hr

vo; " v."'"""1 uc oM- -ruviug uiiciteu.
V. X FKrX.

JOHN F. STRATTON'S
lelciiraled Russian Gul

i Violin Strings
The Finest in th W,l,

tvery String Wjrranted.
John F. S!

E. "Ill St.
NEW YORK.

..rt.i s,. i y ,i iistrated hr".. .n,?i ,M " ; x

eory tiven. bc'tid f.7r namiii-- II fl. n'""re um--

Wanted-f- ln Idea Iho can think
XS2Z,XXS they mar bHn' o patent?

LADIES!
Are yon rsrlilc! en.-ni- ii If ti-ri- t

two Cent ifl etaTijn t" ttw Mrlrk t'.iAc; t r..
ii and f.'' v a.iiinctoii Mwl. N w lf . i

f.ne ot their heaiitlfiii illustrated "Ialea'IIOoUk. It la a . uui'pf. and iiiternt
ill; work to every eroii of

On receljt of ten rei.ts in sni).l th'--

end posfrai'l f"-- ' ,'t f to' lr lai'ious li.mse
hold pauie 'rrla.

Frten tli-- iU HliserMj a tioofc contaitiiitL
eoiiipielc words of "Hie MiUud..'." nnd miii- - (

It most aiil:ir eolii.'s, iili
chromo c aids.

aUINEPTUS i

A titv lesiii. Iiarmirs eltxnlufsl aromatic
compound lor ciisirniii;!. tin- tss'e 01 c:iii-itK- at.o
other hitt T ilni". it.f r soli;! or fli. id lrir. ZZ

ett per l'l" Bottle. I'nsvc r.b l ti.
phyitieiana in r.nnii. and Atiwri.-a- . rf.rmnlH ao
ejjuiiHUiiee every btttle. For tale by lrrjeeia.

Mannfactu-- bv

The Acadeaic Pharmaceutic Co.,
U)MKI AMI LW lOUk.

332 MO WASHINGTON ST, fiEW YCRK CITN

lO YAt
ELIXIR.

.elerant English 1 1: amine. V ireiaraiioi-fo-
bllioUH. malarial niMl l..'.l ti ll.U-- ; the lt

o. 'iver twetiiy-tiv- jtars tf tiM.t initM-ii- i

avieutiT .
Aprove,l bj the liiirhent tncstica aiitboritieK
In usie in iBe'lioftHtA h ineety y:r .f I

v helptui to iiulM-s- , lul.tren ami s
pie of aedeutary lialats

tntireiy vtvetabie , ir'-- from linrtnful drujrs.

in Handsome Packages, Price 50 Cts.

rn-parv,- ! Mle!y

TLc 5oyh.l 'larinaccutii Co
LONDON AND NEW YORK,

Chemists by appointment to Her Majes-t- the
VHweu and totlie ;yva' han.ilv.

KKW YORK' I KANCM :

13G. 1.32, 134-- Charlton St.

ROYAL PILLS.
Came medicinal rorTti-- . e Ito at. r.uii, in

boxes. pills to box, for 25 f lits.

FOR SALE BY ALU DRUCGISTS

REMEMBERTjiEBIG FOUR!

Vinegar Bitters CORRAL. A't SOe.
Vinegar Bitter P0WDZ, de-- v. Sr.
Vinegar Bitters, new rtyle. '''i"'1 I -- OO

Vinegar Bitters, oid style. ii:vrta.-tc- , i.oo

The World's Great Blood Purlflar
and Life Giving Principle.

Only Temperance Bitters Knovm.
The past wfth r" a Onlo.--T lbe I.endiacKainity Me.iciuc ol the Y arid.

R. H. McDonald Druj Co., Proprietor,
'SAN FUANVlisOO asn. NEW YOIiK.

Quick licf for every Type of
Headache.

Feu a Cardinal Points Rcspectimq
Headache.

Mret f.t Ihnt a!l CI "ry heidarhr is a
headaches are csn- - j --i prayer of the cran-tialt- v

nm!. Hv uuiet- - ial nerves ( r hfst.
inc the nerves you u p Soothe thrmith K.m F.
the headache. aum,

ahould your heartache 1.1 hen r?uMren
-- Wlltrrous. Sl. k. pe- - " m uh headache, .r

nodic. r!vprptic. or !e any one else t- thjt
caused by oit-- . an in- - matter, use K or talis, a.
ety. excesses of any km. I ti:e bc5t rmeiiv ever ol--

brain weariness, use fre-J- Safe. sure.
derlully HuuA tn a.tion.

KorFAUKS cure etrery type ef headache, espec-
ially that distressingly painful type pecuiiai taladies sutTrnnc fnm irreitulanty or uterine irri-
tation, or whose duties require them to stand tor
long periods.

J at at
KOPFaLINE CURES

taravt Smock. mnvoai Dttiurc.
ars, WOMRT, OiGISTIVI AiLMmrs,

el-lTTi- w. win CieeuykTtoM.
iunaous o orsia HCIUI,. a.c au.

ailments and conditions m her,-srv- e waste oes on
U--

KOPFAUNE
Is inraloable for Teachers. Preachers

Students, Merchants, fcditors. Men. Women
and Children, fceeryhody whose nerves ateat all likely to pet out of order.It is absolutely safe under all circumstances andconditions. Price. 5 cents.Sold by druccrsts ceireraily. or sent to any d.

dress on receipt of price.
Soi.a Pnonirrons.

WINKELMANN & BROWN DRUG CO
BALTIMORE. M&, U. S. A.

HALLS ifft
The great popnlarfty of this preparation,after iu test of mauy years, should be an

aatdirane, even to the most skeptical, thatU fc really meritorious. Those who haveused Hall's Hair Kexewek know thatIt does all that Is claimed.
It causes new pn,wth of hair on baldbeads provided the hair follicles are notdead, whic h is seldom the ra.se : restoresnatural color to prav or faded hair; pre-

serves the scalp healthful and clear ofdandruff; prevents the hair falling off orchanging color; keens It soft, pliant, lus-tW- rt.'

cmue & to grow long and
Hall's riAnt TtKMrwcR produces ttaeffects by the healthful lnfluentse of itavegetable InjrredientA, which Invigorateand rejuvenate. It Is not a dve, and Isdelightful article for toilet use. Con-taining no alcohol. It doe not evap-

orate quickly and drr up the natural OIL
leaving the hair harsh and britUe. as dawther preparations.

Buckingham' Dy

WHISKERS
Colors them brown or black, as dee-lred- ,

"d Is tbe beat dye, because lt Is harmless;
produces a permanent natural color; and.

m eiuacie preparaiion. is Dor c
anient of application than any other.

raspaaas itP. HAUL, & CO, Kashas, K. 1

BU bj all Daalara la Kasliolaaa,;

EteislnrE Fire Insurance Jpcj
T.AV.DICK,

General Insurance Aent.
F.nRxsnrita. rA.

rar

Print in p 0a

J03PHi:,;Tl,
Fioaaptli and stiS!aet,It! ' rtwill meet the pr

competinn. w-td-

firsjt-- ci 'S -ork ari
''V't. pt,c. flir

WiH Fast Press:. E:i nWe are prepared to tUfD ,

STY1 V . 'Ivs

nWOOt Pnnri
UUHUOlUQiU fj
XothibK nut the ties; Z

,
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.. .VUI Wliri rssMSilr H9r

lrsj u print .... t. .. . '"''

roTF.R!, PROc,RAyyf i
KUeiNExec-Ah-i 1a..7p,
WONTHLT NTATKV h.nt f's
Labkls. t iu i i.,k

VlMTIN-r.CAHl- - , ,,
I'kaft,. liiv

UUl- - AN II 1'AKlr lv.
1
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Poster on klu.rt "

ir.a ..
most Keasc, r,a(!P j.'

The Cam.
IffS'

. . .k IL'. t -

.i it, - Vv.

ml hvm
.traia r r,.d WA

a. J aean,

e o B

iifffit
- Irli rl U THE t

BE5TTQHLC :
MrrBctkrni the l.rir.t adir. ik. v--Farirhes the ni.rt. lela J L Khu t ,rr,- -;

rm m

atc..ij lwrin.1 r.' urr-sj- r -

td u a.1

MaW F Ba .ws t-- : V,(t's:'
"I mm ctcni M... I r lt .tit4d ii J. ,o n .

Minun ecLATtMj rwwit2 r. . u- it- -

on r,.,c 1 Lr , sr. V. a,HUHMlltSll., 1 lltLlitLg,

imprs. Cll. I ;. a ih

Atttevirti n 'ti, ,tit'ir..
Attn r it a it l.l.ii.thi Jmn
Stirif. 7sr ji rsf. f

'ill tlir iimr. ! rr.
Pitiiy, hy nmi;, - - I i

Iailj-- anJ Sutniay. I.y n,.,,:. 1

Xiie dUl DAY SL.

; is the greafot u:, I.iy N. s; z

! v,t:j.
Price rc. a co;y. I'.v i. i

Aililrrsstlll s .flrt
Steel Picket Fenc;

CHEAPER . ThM I :

ii!r
Til VPs. TOt " GtTT. tJ

UtLf rsi br Osv-- lr.'O i' 'U.rrr cl L'utLiiiT. G

9taM FHlinar, fri.- - . .: F tM' T

an4 It' ;tn. Br- - t -- vt
VlMHisf 4sM i a- - 'r ii

TAYLOR &. DFAN.
0l. 203 A 205 MirtetSU fit

rurh f It.

"fl .r?!laaA

1708-171- 0 Chestnut St.. " "-- ft
j

" - -Tel!''i V- - -
"W -

fhn't-na"- -

..... .. . t.np.sr.l..

e r. ', i Pric: fO rr. t La. .

io.tllateS a"
situations.
It.SllIlk lS'S s.
l.si. r:fr

Till". W. a I

... , v.

latest. bri.:!iv st. !.. : a: . ...r J
vUvtiors. r :i v Z'yZ.

.m pt.tten ur in r- "

. iitJio.' f,.ur Lit.--, r :"

"S-r.CARVltCVT. re,
J- - PADLVi it ' '. - :: f ir A

1

J ? US i
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fHE ACCIDENTS OF LlH

A t::c to T- -

A.k-
-

nnnVin f.e II is 1..:J
accidental injuries.

Be your ov n Aj"1- -

NO MFDICAL EXAV:NTK

fRAZER AXLf

Esst io tie World

Bet the GeMise!
Sold Eienrwbert

; GREA!


